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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 23rd June 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

There have been many highlights this week – in what has been I think the busiest week ever!! 

Topaz, Ruby and Sapphire classes all visited Tesco as part of the Farm to Fork project, Topaz enjoyed a lovely day at 

Ryewater with friends from our cluster schools and Diamond and Topaz classes visited Sherborne Castle yesterday. It 

has between lovely to receive reports of great behaviour and enthusiastic children on all these trips. Thanks to the 

parents and others who support these activities – your help is invaluable! 

This week we also welcomed our new reception children for September into Al Saints as they enjoyed their first visit 

to school. We hope they had a lovely time and are looking forward to coming back next Tuesday! 

Everyone enjoyed our wonderful Sports Day on Wednesday which was expertly planned by Mr Noyce and Mrs 

Regan. On the day everyone helped to set up the events ready for a prompt 9.15am start. It was lovely not to worry 

about rain, but shade was much needed! Thank you to everyone who loaned gazebos and put them up in support of 

this event and to Mrs Peters, a school governor who collated the scores. Congratulations go to the White team who 

were the winners this year! Well done everyone for great sportsmanship shown on the day. Thank you for all the 

positive comments we received about this event. 

Finally, I hope you heard our Weather Watchers on Radio Solent this morning. Anton and Charlotte from Eco 

Committee did very well along with Miss Scott in explaining another reason that makes our school special.  

Rehearsals are well under way for our production of Bugsy Malone on 5th and 6th July. Please can you support us and 

your child with learning lines and the words to the songs. Thank you.  

Next week Sapphires Class will be performing ‘Thank you for the Music’ a celebration of the music of ABBA at The 

Gateway in Yeovil along with our Cluster schools. Don’t forget tickets for this are available from the office. 

Have a great weekend, 

All Saints 

PS. School Photographs Reminder: The deadline for returning your school photograph orders is this Monday 26th 

June.  

Letters home this week include: 
 What’s on this week w/c 26th June 2017 

 Parent Governor Vacancy 

 Yr 6 Barton Hall Final Letter and Medical information request 

 Summer Fair Poster 

 Community Notice – Toy Barn Maize Maze and Teddy Bears Picnic 
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